From: Bradley Bourke

To: Michelle Niles

Cc: Martha Dotter; Joanne Laundess

Subject: Re: MP 09_0131 MOD 1 Tallawarra Lands - Response to Submissions - Attn: Bradley Bourke
Date: Friday, 28 June 2019 10:29:18 AM

Attachments: image003.png

Hi Michelle,

The NSW REFS has reviewed the RtS and advises that the comments outlined in our
previous response dated 11 July 2018 remain applicable.

In acknowledgement that the final number of lots and lot layout will be determined during
subsequent stages of development within the site, the NSW RFS does not provide an in-
principle support for the concept plans submitted with the proposal.

Kind regards,

On11

Bradley Bourke

Development Assessment & Planning Officer, Planning & Environment Services (South)
NSW RURAL FIRE SERVICE

PO Box 35, Batemans Bay NSW 2536

P 02 4472 0600 E pes@rfs.nsw.gov.au

www.rfs.nsw.gov.au | www.facebook.com/nswrfs | www.twitter.com/nswrfs
PREPARE. ACT. SURVIVE.

Jun 2019, at 1:56 pm, Michelle Niles <Michelle.Niles@planning.nsw.gov.au> wrote:

Hi Bradley,

| was wondering whether RFS would be providing comment on the Tallawarra RtS?

Kind regards,

Michelle Niles
Senior Planner

Regional Assessments
320 Pitt Street | GPO Box 39, SYDNEY NSW 2001

T 029274 6272 | E michelle.niles@planning.nsw.gov.au
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From: Michelle Niles

Sent: Monday, 20 May 2019 5:45 PM

To: records@rfs.nsw.gov.au

Subject: MP 09_0131 MOD 1 Tallawarra Lands - Response to Submissions - Attn:
Bradley Bourke

Hi Bradley,
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The Department would like to provide RFS with an opportunity to review the
Proponent's response. Any further comments on the modification should be
received no later than Tuesday 4 June 2019. It would be appreciated if your
response is emailed to me rather than posted.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Kind regards,

Michelle Niles

Senior Planner

Regional Assessments

320 Pitt Street | GPO Box 39, SYDNEY NSW 2001

T 029274 6272 | E michelle.niles@planning.nsw.gov.au
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